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TIGER TIPS 
AU Libraries Offers “Send Us Your CV” program to enhance faculty use of ORCID 

 
ORCID (Open Researcher and Contributor ID) is a free, unique, persistent identifier (PID) for individuals to use 
as they engage in research, scholarship, and innovation activities. ORCID IDs eliminate name ambiguity, 
ensuring that researchers receive credit for all their work in one easy-to-find location.  
 
Here are just a few of the reasons to create an ORCID profile: 

• Improve discoverability of your work (and increase citations!) 
• Ensure accurate attribution of your work 
• Consolidate all your information in one place - no need to type in same information over and over 
• Automatically update your research profile 
• Required by many publishers (e.g., Science, The Royal Society, PLoS) 
• Required by many funding agencies (e.g., NSF, NIH) 
• Protect your scholarly identity 

 
Many AU researchers have created ORCID accounts but lack the time to populate them with their works. To 
help bridge the gap, the AU Libraries has started a Send Us Your CV program to help faculty complete their 
ORCID profiles. If your ORCID profile is incomplete (or if you do not have an ORCID ID), AU Libraries would like 
to help.  
 
You will need to grant the AU Libraries as a Trusted Individual to allow them permission to access and modify 
your ORCID profile. It only takes a minute: 

1) Log in to your ORCID account (note that you can use institutional single sign on). 
2) Click your name in the top right corner, then select Trusted parties. 
3) Scroll down to “Trusted Individuals” and add ulysses@auburn.edu 

 
That’s it! Now the AU Libraries will be able to modify your account. Please note that you can remove this 
permission at any time.  
 
Not required, but helpful: To ensure that all of your works are added as well as your educational background 
and work history, please send the most current version of your CV to Patricia Hartman at 
pjh0011@auburn.edu.  
 
You can find more information and details about the program here, or by emailing Patricia Hartman at 
pjh0011@auburn.edu.   

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsupport.orcid.org%2Fhc%2Fen-us%2Farticles%2F360006973993-What-is-ORCID-&data=05%7C01%7Cclc0165%40auburn.edu%7Cad1ca685169e450f47a208daa62d077a%7Cccb6deedbd294b388979d72780f62d3b%7C1%7C0%7C638005009593695989%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5C3WeTyVeV1jwI2kzo%2BhylUR79XTwQbAL9voyRhpaxU%3D&reserved=0
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